

Ms. Kathleen Quigley December 20, 2019 Grant # Dear Ms. Quigley: I am pleased to advise you that Northwestern Memorial Hospital is the recipient of a grant for \$10,000.00 from the Arizona Community Foundation. This award is designated support for Dr. Richard Burt's research of autoimmune diseases. The grant funds are drawn from the Christine Ostwinkle Foundation for Lupus Fund held by the Arizona Community Foundation, at the donor's recommendation. Thank you for the important service you provide to our community. You have our best wishes for a successful program. Sincerely, EDLV:la Enclosure CC: By accepting this check your organization certifies to the Arizona Community Foundation that (a) no tangible benefit, goods or services were received by any individual or entities connected with the above-mentioned Arizona

or other personal financial obligation on behalf of the donor(s).

Community Foundation account, and (b) this donation will not be used by you to satisfy the payment of any pledge